
From: Plancom
To: Rachael Markle; Steve Szafran; Easton Craft; David Maul; William Montero; Paul Cohen; Lisa Basher; Jack Malek;

 Laura Mork; Miranda Redinger; Julie Ainsworth-Taylor; Susan Chang; Donna M. Moss
Subject: FW: Storage facilities
Date: Sunday, October 30, 2016 6:16:24 AM

------------------------------------------- 
From: kate[SMTP:KAKAKAKADY@COMCAST.NET] 
Sent: Sunday, October 30, 2016 6:16:17 AM 
To: Plancom 
Subject: Storage facilities 
Auto forwarded by a Rule

It is with some concern that I write about this to you. I noted the other day that the empty lot
 next to Mann welding is being turned into a storage facility (SF) and thought why? Then I see
 that there are 3 granted and 6 more potential storage places. Please put a stop to those. I do
 not want Shoreline to turn into a storage facility city with rows of them along Aurora. We are
 striving to look like a lovely place and having SF after SF is not going to help that, nor should
 we be the kind of place that offers so many. I appreciate your close attention to this. Shouldn't
 we be working to draw in higher end businesses? Not cheap structures (or cheap looking) ,
 but true services beyond storage. I for one think it too much. Thanks you for your time.
 Kathleen Coffee  18554 Burke AVE N Shoreline WA 98133
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